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Gandy Dancer Festival   

We will be selling our famous pies at the Gandy Dancer Festival on August 17! If 
you are able to bake pies, please consider making 3 per household. There is a 
sign-up sheet and work roster for this event. Pies can be delivered to Dick and 
Sharon Royston’s home on Friday before the event, or bring them to the 
Westland Promenade by 9:30 a.m. on Saturday. 

Shoe Box Brat Fry

There is a brat fry scheduled for August 18 at The Shoe Box. The work roster is 
filled and will be emailed or mailed to those volunteering to work. Please 
consider providing baked goods (that do not melt) for the brat fry and bring 
them to the church by 8:00 a.m., or drop the items off at The Shoe Box.  

Steeple and Roof Work

The work on the steeple and rubber roof begins on August 19 and the repair 
work cannot come soon enough! There has been some leaking occurring inside 
the church after heavy rainfall.  Leon’s Roofing from Lodi is the contractor for 
the projects. Cedar shake shingles will replace the existing cedar shingles and 
they will weather naturally. The rubber roof will be sealed in various places to 
keep the roof watertight. Memorial funds will cover the $14,600.00 cost of the 
steeple work and $300.00 to seal the rubber roof. 

Taste of Madison

Our church will be selling malt beverages and hard cider at the Taste of Madison
again this year on Labor Day weekend. We will need 6 workers for both shifts on
Saturday and Sunday. A signup sheet will be in the back of the church soon!



Church Worship

Please thank Karen Kroll, Brian Klaschus, Sharon Craney, and Mike and Phillip 
Meland who led worship during Reverend Denise’s time away. When church 
members lead worship, we save money by not hiring pulpit supply.

   


